MINUTES OF A PLANNING COMMITTEE MEETING

SALISBURY GARDENS 4:30pm 31 JANUARY 2018

PRESENT

Councillors: Jim Toogood (Chair), Brian Lucas, Tony Marvin and Stephen Cockett

ITEM

SUBJECT

1)

APOLOGIES FOR ABSENCE

There were no Apologies for Absence received.

2)

DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST

Councillor Stephen Cockett declared an interest in item 4c) Gadshill, Undercliff Drive.

3)

PuBLIC FORUM

There were no members of the public present.

4)

PLANNING APPLICATIONS

a)

b)

d)

P/00009/18: Co-0OpP, 1-3 PIER STREET

It was unanimously resolved:

that Ventnor Town Council sees no reason to oppose this application. This approach
by any shop owner is to be welcomed by periodically upgrading and improving their
frontage.

P/01567/17: Co-Op, 1-3 PIER STREET

It was unanimously resolved:
that Ventnor Town Council sees no reason to object to this necessary work.

P/00015/18: GADSHILL, UNDERCLIFF DRIVE

It was unanimously resolved:
that Ventnor Town Council upholds its comments from the Planning Committee
Meeting of 5 December 2017 namely:-

Ventnor Town Council supports this application and notes that the changes made are

in accordance with the style of the building.

P/01550/17: HEYVON, SHORE ROAD, BONCHURCH

It was unanimously resolved:
that Ventnor Town Council supports this application and welcomes this novel
approach to the Island’s tourist offering.

5)

PREVIOUS PLANNING APPLICATIONS: DECISIONS
There were no previous Planning Applications to be discussed.

PusLic FORUM
There were no members of the public present.

The Meeting closed at 5:05pm
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